
 

A wonderful week of reading various texts in the library, followed by an outstanding 
costume parade on the Friday.  Thank you to everyone who participated in Book Week 
activities.  All of the newly purchased The Children’s Book Council of Australia (CBCA) 

short listed books are available to borrow now!



   

    

     

    


